
Dog Committee Minutes 

March 18, 2019 

I. Secretary’s Report – put on file. 

II. Treasurer’s Report – ended $3350.78 with last meeting; have an uncashed check 
from last year. Also wrote check for ribbon order; current balance is $3066.48. Kristy 
will check with Angie on uncashed check (from 2019 food shack). 

III. 4-H Staff Report – office still open as of 3/18 but reduced staff, Kristy working from 
home except Fridays. State 4-H Office sent email from 4HOnline stating 4-H groups 
should cancel or postpone events between now & April 20. Mentioned overview of 
information in 4-H emails that have been sent out (see emails for detail). 

IV. Superintendent Report 

a. Dog classes – were going to start 4/15, but on hold until further notice. 

V. Old Business 

a. Pre-Fair Dog Match – Canceled due to near end of current social distancing 
recommendations; also youth won’t have opportunity to work in-person with 
leaders to prep. 

b. May 1 forms & shot records for fair still due on May 1 to Bonnie; stay tuned for 
what entries look like ; vaccinations when vet offices are closed down – need 
to be current by fair, but still send whatever current shot record you have by the 
May 1 form, then send updated form to Bonnie by fair time 

c. Fair book changes – specific class # for Cloverbud obedience & cloverbud 
showmanship to register in; costume class is no longer (changed to simon says or 
musical hoops). 

VI. New Business 

a. Creating educational opportunities with technology – encouraging leaders to still 
work creatively with youth while we are still practicing social distancing. Please 
contact Kristy if you need help! Ideas: 

i. Have youth take video of them working with their dogs and share video 
for feedback 

ii. Set up a Zoom for leader to demonstrate and youth can observe and 
work with their dogs. 

iii. Leaders can find videos online to share with youth, youth can watch and 
share what they’ve learned and practice with their dogs. 


